
 

From the Pastor                                           August 1, 2021 
 

May we ALL prepare for the FAMILY 
REVIVAL scheduled for August 8-11.  Pray 
for the Vermaas family as they come as 
our special guests.  May we ALL be will-
ing to be used in any capacity during 
these days.  Just your presence would 

mean so very much as we reach out to families.   
 We live in crucial days.  Many Satanic attacks are being 
launched against the family structure.  We need HELP from 
the Lord!  May we ALL continue the prayer preparation.  May 
we ALL put our shoulders to the wheel and give it our best.   
 Plan to attend every session that you possibly can next 
Sunday through Wednesday.  May God richly bless!  And all 
God’s people say, “AMEN!” 

 

 
  

PLEASE remember David Cajiuat in prayer.  This 
is Caleb’s dad who lives in California.  He is            

having serious heart problems. 
 

 
 

REMINDER about our stewardship  
responsibility:  We are running a small  

deficit for the first six months of 2021.  Your 
faithfulness in weekly tithes and offerings 

is so very crucial in our requirement of 
$6,642.  Faith Promise giving is a little above 

our projection of $860 per week.  
 

 
 

This is the day which the Lord hath made; we will 
rejoice and be glad in it.   --Psalm 118:24  

 
 

 

 



 

Bro. Tyree needs to meet with those who are 
going to JUNIOR CAMP (and their parents) 

tonight after the service.  Please meet down 
front on the organ side of the auditorium. 

 

 
 

FAITH CHRISTIAN ACADEMY resumes August 
23rd for the 2021-22 year.  Enrollment continues.   

 

  
 

ATTENTION all adult ladies and teenage girls!  
Come “flourish” with us at the upcoming             

ladies retreat on September 10-11!  Registration                  
forms are in the church foyer.  

 

 
 

HELP US fill the box in the foyer with college 
supplies for Hannah Cahoon who leaves for 

Pensacola in August.   
 

 
 

 

Stewardship Report 
 

 

 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   5,198.59 
Faith Promise .................        862.50 
Missions ..........................        108.00 
Friends of Faith .............          40.00 
Building Fund ................          40.00 
Miscellaneous .................        596.50                                     
 

 

TOTAL .......................... $  6,845.59 

Serving In The Nursery:    
 

 

 
 
 
 

Sunday Morning: 
Terri Marlowe 

  

Sunday Evening: 
Cindy Cahoon 

 

Wednesday Evening: 
Melissa Marlowe 

 

 


